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I firmly oppose transitioning to in person voting in Oregon. This creates barriers to our 

right to vote. Many Oregonians cannot afford to take time off work on voting day to 

attend in person voting. Additionally, this creates intense and sometimes impossible 

barriers for individuals with disabilities who rely on mail in voting. Mail in voting has 

been successful for Oregonians for over 20 years. We should be focused on 

expanding voter rights not limiting them.  


